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BUILDING INSTITUTE FILED, on this dats with the

Commission Clerk

July 7, 2008

Petition for Declaratory Statement Before the Florida Building Commission

By:  Modular Building Institute
944 Glenwood Station Lane — Suite 204
Charlottesville, VA, 22901
Office: 434-296-3288
Fax: 434-296-3361

Issue:
The 2007 Florida Building Codes take effect December 31 , 2008. Many companies will

have fully executed contracts in hand for projects with previously approved building
plans with anticipated construction to occur after implementation of the 2007 Florida

Building Codes.

Many modular companies build multiple units to the same approved set of drawings.
Customers may theoretically request and purchase units that have yet to be constructed
on December 30, 2008.

Question:
What is the cut off date for constructing buildings to previously approved plans after
implementation of the new codes on December 31, 2008?

Respectfully submitted,
Dt lowdus ~

Tom Hardiman
Executive Director
Modular Building Institute
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THE VOICE OF COMMERCIAL MODULAR CONSTRUCTION ™

944 Glenwood Station Lane, Suite 204
Charlottesville, VA 22901 USA
888.811.3288 (ph) | 434.296.3361 (fax)
www.modular.org



